
 
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 4-13-2009 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th  Grade 50     -1 
8th  Grade 49     same 
9th  Grade 36     same 
10th Grade 50     same 
11th Grade 47     -1   
12th Grade 45     -1 
Total  
Jr.H & HS 

277    -3 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th  Grade 0      same 
8th  Grade 0      same 
9th  Grade 3      +1 
10th Grade 2      -1 
11th Grade 1      same 
12th Grade 3      same 
Total BEA 9      same  

 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th  Grade 1      same 
8th  Grade  
9th  Grade 1      same 
10th Grade  
11th Grade  
12th Grade  
Total BEA 2      same 
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 288        -3 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 3-2-2009 through 3-31-2009 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

10 

Skipping  
Fighting 2 
Possession of tobacco 5 
Excessive tardies  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying  
 



 
 
Staff Development (March 2, 2009 – March 31, 2009) 
 
D. Edwards – Houston Stock Show  3/9/09 – 3/13/09 

E. Hodges – FBA, BIP Special 
Education 

3/11/09 

S. Davis – Accelerated Reader 
Seminar 

3/24/09 

L. Ostby – Nurse coordinator 
meeting and other training 

3/25/09 

L. Stone and F. Taylor Dual Credit 
meeting at SWTJC in Uvalde 

3/25/09 

E. Hodges – Write Out Loud workshop 3/26/09 

R. Almanza – GT Training 3/27/09 

M. Rose – GT Training 3/27/09 

 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
This is a very busy time of the year for students, teachers, and 
administrators.  Athletic, band, and UIL Academic and One Act Play 
coaches and students are flying up and down the road.  Congratulations 
should go to the UIL academic coaches and students and to the One Act Play 
directors, (Lisa Conoly and Christina Meek) cast, and crew. We finished a 
close 2nd behind Mason in our 11 team district and the One Act Play 
advanced out of the zone competition and was named the alternate play at 
the district level. We have a great balance in our school and have always 
performed well on both athletic and academic activities.  
   
The secondary school faculty, as always, would like to express our 
appreciation for the support and leadership from the school board, 
superintendent, and everyone in the central office.  Thanks.   
 
 

 
 


